
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting 1: Thursday 3rd October 

Welcome to our first school council newsletter of the year! 

 

 

Introducing our new school council members 2024-2025: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The elected councillors are ecstatic about their new role and whole-heartedly dedicate 

themselves to supporting their peers however possible! 
 

 

Y6 Warren/Y5 Frankie Y4 Jack/Y3 Bobby-James 

Y2 Fern/Y1 Hendrix EYFS Barney/Mileya 



 

 

Agenda 1: Welcome to the School Council! 

• Informed the children of their responsibilities as members of the council- 

whilst sharing some delicious cupcakes councillor Frankie brought for the 

meeting! Thank you so much, Frankie! 

 

Agenda 2: Anything to be communicated?  

• The councillors expressed a growing concern for children playing near the 

nettles in the school field. It has been requested that I pass this on to Mr 

Fawcett and request that they are cut down.  

• Mrs Thorpe has requested the school council deliberate over the prospect 

of improving the amount of waste in school. As the councillors understand 

the importance of recycling and its impact on saving the planet, it has 

been decided that each classroom will be given a recycling box to place 

their unwanted paper in. This will then be re-used during 

breakfast/hub/after-school club.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plans for the next meeting (Thursday 29th November):  

• Anything new to be communicated?  

• Updates on agendas discussed in the previous meeting.     
 
 

 


